
 

 

 

Ref. No. NEUB/Reg./105/105/2649 January 25, 2020 

 

 

Notice 
 
 

This is for the information of all concerned that, the North East University 

Bangladesh shall remain closed on January 30, 2020 (Thursday) on the 

occasion of Holy Saraswati Puja.  

 

 

  

  

(Md. Shahzada Al Sadik) 

Registrar (Acting) 

North East University Bangladesh 

 

 

Distribution: 

1. All Faculty Members & Administrative Personnel 

2. Notice Boards & Website 

3. Class Rooms. 

 

Copy to: 

1. Secretary, BoT (for kind information to the Chairman of BoT) 

2. P.S. to  the Vice Chancellor, NEUB 

3. Office of the Director of Finance, NEUB 

4. Office of the Controller of Examinations, NEUB 

5. Admission Office, NEUB 

6. Office copy 


